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From: Haley, Nikki

Sent: Tuesday, March 17, 2015 7:46 AM

To: Schimsa, Rebecca

Subject: Re: constituent feedback

Thank you for sharing. 

 

Sent from my iPad 

 

On Mar 16, 2015, at 2:27 PM, "Schimsa, Rebecca" <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov> wrote: 

Message from Heyward Barfield, a constituent from Scranton (Florence County): 

  

Thank you for your bold comments concerning the ethics reform being held up by 

Senator Leatherman Sr. and also for revealing to the average citizen about the state 

borrowing the $500 million for pet projects.  Concerning Senator Leatherman, if it 

walks like a duck and sounds like a duck then it must be a duck. I know there are 

some who will criticize you for your bold stand but I and many South Carolinians are 

proud of you. Keep up the good work. 

  

Heyward Barfield 

Scranton, SC 

  
  


